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Chairwoman Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, my name is 

Seth O’Neill and I am representing the North Dakota Domestic & Sexual Violence 

Coalition in support of SB 2289.  

I would encourage the committee to make a small amendment to include sexual 

assault restraining orders referenced in N.D.C.C. § 12.1-31-01.2 as those files are also 

confidential records.  

We encourage the committee to give SB 2389 a “Do-Pass” recommendation. I 

appreciate your time and I am happy to answer any questions you may have. Thank You. 
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